
No. DA-rg/ 19 I zoz 4-D A-DOP
Government of India

Ministry of Communications
Department of Posts
(IR & GB Division)

Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg
New Delhi-uooor

Dated: z3.o6.zoz5

Public Notice

This is to inform that due to the unforeseen conflict between Israel and Iran,
foreign postal administrations and airlines are currently not accepting mail for
Israel, Iran, and Iraq. Therefore, all mail bookings to these destinations are
temporarily suspended until further notice.

i^.r_or..zr!..--
(llimanshu Chaudhary)

Assistant Director General
(International Mail)

Copy to: GM (CEPT) with request to upload the public notice on website.


